E-36 Charter:

The application of digital electronic technology to the control of aircraft propulsion systems has led to an expanded role for the engine control system, a more complex interface with other aircraft systems and a need to apply new technical disciplines to the design and implementation of propulsion controls. The E-36 Committee brings together engineers from engine, engine control system and airframe manufacturers, operators and government agencies (civilian and military) in order to:

1. Create SAE reports presenting information and recommendations which will be of mutual benefit and which will improve the design and integration of electronic engine controls. 

2. Represent the common engineering interests of the propulsion and control communities in the generation and review of relevant regulations, standards and specifications.

3. Provide an interface with other SAE committees and other organizations working in fields and technical disciplines applicable to, or having interfaces with, electronic engine controls.

Aerospace Standards Specialist:   Donna Lutz,   donnal@sae.org
Committee Chairman:    Ian James, ian.james@goodrich.com
Membership:

The committee is composed of members having a high degree of knowledge and experience in electronic engine controls or a closely related field. The committee membership reflects a broad and balanced representation of the propulsion control engineering community. Individuals may request membership by contacting the committee chairman. 

Working Practice/Meeting Schedule:

During the meetings members function as individuals and not as representatives of their employers. Attire is business casual.  Meetings are scheduled twice per year in mid March and mid September at a mutually agreeable location. Small working groups are established as required to work on specific tasks.

